
Alex  Pettyfer  and  Riley
Keough  Are  Back  Together
Again

By April Littleton

Riley Keough was seen with her ex-fiance, Magic Mike actor
Alex Pettyfer, at the L.A. premiere screening of Lee Daniels’
The Butler. “There was definitely warmth between Riley and
Alex. They were laughing together and smiling at each other,”
an onlooker told UsMagazine.com. Another eyewitness reported
seeing the duo “holding hands” in the VIP area. The couple
first appeared together in October 2011. Six months later,
Keough stepped out with an engagement ring, but before the
year was up, the lovebirds called off the wedding.
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How do you know when it’s time to give your ex a second
chance?

Cupid’s Advice:

Lately, you’ve been hanging out around town with a certain ex
of yours. You can’t quite figure out what it is about this
person, but you find yourself reconsidering the possibility of
you two being an item again. Would getting back together be a
mistake or a decision you’ll never regret? Cupid can help:

1.  Acceptance:  If  you’ve  already  accepted  what  happened
between the two of you in the past, you might be ready to
start fresh. You can’t reminisce over the old times. You have
to acknowledge what went wrong in your relationship and have
the ability to move on from it. If you’re thinking about
becoming a couple again, there’s no need to hold on to any
anger or guilt. You want to start things off positive. Don’t
pick up the relationship where it left off. The two of you
won’t last if you continue to make the same mistakes.

2. Forgiveness: Accepting the situation that happened between
you and your ex won’t happen if you don’t forgive each other
first. Giving each other a second chance won’t work out if the
two of you are still blaming each other for whatever went
wrong. Instead, work toward holding yourself accountable for
what happened and try to let go of all bad feelings.

3. Communicate: You need to be able to express how you’re
feeling to your old flame. You’re thinking about getting back
together? Make sure they’re aware of that. Your ex might have
unresolved feelings toward you as well and may be afraid to
speak up first. Communication is key in a good relationship.
Start things off right by having a genuine conversation.

How did you know it was time to give love a second chance?
Share your experience below.



Beastly  featuring  Vanessa
Hudgens,  Alex  Pettyfer  and
Mary-Kate Olsen

Beastly, a modern day depiction of Beatuy and the Beast, tells
the tale of Kyle Kingson (Alex Pettyfer), the ideal handsome
high school student who has anything he could ever want.  His
only downfall is his love for picking on those inferior to
him.  Things take a turn for the worse after Kyle ditches a
goth girl (Mary-Kate Olsen), who casts a spell and transforms
Kyle into a hideous creature.  The spell can only be broken if
he can find someone who’s able to love him for his inner
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qualities.  Kyle’s father (Peter Krause) isn’t one who can do
this, sending Kyle off to live in Brooklyn where he vows to
protect a local addict if he lets his beautiful daughter
(Vanessa Hudgens) live with Kyle.  Over the course of the
film, this couple forms a deep relationship unlike anything
Kyle had in high school.

 
How important is physical attraction in a relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sure, good looks draw attention, but how far does that really
go?  Cupid has a few things to consider and other important
traits to look for when finding a long-term mate:

1. Old age: As gruesome as it sounds, everyone gets old, and
looks will fade in time.   Dating based entirely on physical
attraction probably isn’t the best idea.

2.  Carrying  conversations:  Probably  the  best  long-term
commitment is one where you and your partner are able to sit
down and talk for hours about anything ranging from current
events to your deepest feelings.   Once looks are gone, the
only thing left is your ability to communicate.

3. Moral character: You may get along with someone on the
surface, but if you’re not on the same page morally, your
relationship  may  be  doomed.   The  longer  you’re  in  a
relationship,  the  more  moral  character  plays  an  important
part.

Release date: March 18, 2011

Cupid’s rating: 3/5



‘Glee’  Star  Dianna  Agron:
Terrified  of  Ex-Boyfriend
Alex Pettyfer?

It’s another messy Hollywood breakup. Sources are saying that
Glee star Dianna Agron is “terrified” of her “psycho” ex-
boyfriend, Alex Pettyfer, according to E! Online. News that
the couple, who were dating for less than a year, called it
quits broke last week.  Friends of Pettyfer calls the reports
“absolute nonsense,” and a source close to Agron says, “Things
have definitely been intense, and Alex certainly can have
quite the temper, but I don’t think she’s ‘terrified’ of him.”
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Why do breakups turn nasty?

Cupid’s Advice:

Breakups are never a pleasant experience, but why is it that
former couples so readily turn against each other after a
split?  Cupid has some ideas:

1. Hurt feelings: The most obvious explanation is that one or
both parties is extremely hurt by the split.  Sometimes hurt
feelings can manifest themselves as anger. With anger, comes
drama.

2. Built-up issues: Sometimes during a relationship, we keep
our  thoughts  and  feelings  from  our  partner  to  avoid
arguments.  Now that the relationship is over, it’s easier to
tell your former mate how you felt all that time. That said,
it’s not a healthy way to deal.

3. Family and friends take sides: After a breakup, friends and
family are quick to support their respective side of the duo
in question.  Sometimes, they might be angrier about the split
than you are, and it rubs off on you. Try to keep a cool head,
and reassure your supporters that you’ll be OK … eventually.

‘Glee’  Star  Dianna  Agron
Splits From Alex Pettyfer
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Dianna Agron is now single following her recent break-up with
Alex Pettyfer, according to UsMagazine.com. The duo’s split
became official following Agron moving out of their shared
home last week. The couple, who were set up by director D.J.
Caruso while filming the movie I am Number Four, recently
avoided speculations about an engagement being in the near
future. They only dated for less than a year.

Who should move out of your shared home after a split?

Cupid’s advice:

Moving in with your mate is a tough decision in and of itself.
The  question  of  who  gets  what  is  something  you  should
unfortunately keep in the back of your mind when deciding to
move in, just in case things go south. Cupid has a few things
to consider when figuring out who moves out and who keeps the
castle:

1. Financial stability: Whoever has a better chance of paying
the rent or mortgage by themselves should have the place,
plain and simple.
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2. Friends or family are a plus: If you have friends or family
to lean on until you get back up on your feet, then consider
moving out. Having the extra support makes things easier.

3. Have a heart: Even if things are really awkward, do your
best to continue living with your partner until one of you
finds a new place to stay. Kicking someone out should be
reserved for the most drastic cases.

Alex  Pettyfer  Calls  Dating
Glee’s Dianna Agron ‘Amazing’

I Am Number Four actor Alex Pettyfer revealed a few details
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about his relationship with Glee star Dianna Agron on The
Ellen Degeneres Show on Friday, reports UsMagazine.com. “She’s
an amazing woman and she’s got this old school, classic movie
star elegance to her..she’s a very nice girl,” said Pettyfer.
 Degeneres playfully dug for more details as the actor sipped
from his coffee cup, eventually eliciting the response, “I’m
just very happy in my personal life.”

How do you know if your relationship is on the right track?

Cupid’s Advice:

Constant  dating  can  become  routine  for  many,  but  it’s
important to know when you have genuinely struck gold. Here
are a few signs that your relationship is on the right track:

1. It’s easy to make plans: If the two of you seem to be able
to plan dates efficiently and with little delay in between,
it’s a sure sign that both you and your partner are clearly
interested.

2.  Dates  are  effortless:  Dates  that  include  flowing
conversation and frequent jokes are a sure sign that the two
of you are connecting.

3. You genuinely like him: If you catch yourself admiring his
emotional and physical attributes, then your relationship is
on the right track. Genuinely liking someone is the first step
toward caring for him or her.

Dianna  Agron  Introduces  New
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Beau to Pals

Glee actress Dianna Agron just tackled an overwhelming task:
introducing her guy to her pals.  Agron and beau, British
actor  Alex  Pettyfer,   stopped  by  the  Glee  set,  reports
People. Pettyfer instantly bonded with Jayma Mays’ husband,
Alex Campbell.  Mays explained, “[Alex] came on set, and my
husband was there that day, so we introduced the Brit to the
Brit.  Brits  hang  tight.  That’s  how  they  are.”   Pettyfer
succeeded in charming all of Agron’s costars and friends.  “He
seems like a really nice guy. He’s really cute and she’s
beautiful,”   said Mays.

What’s the best way to introduce your partner to your friends?

Cupid’s Advice:

Introducing your new beau to the important people in your life
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can be nerve-wracking.  Cupid has some suggestions to make the
introductions less painful:

1. Set limits: Don’t introduce your partner to all of your
pals at once.  Try introducing him to only a few of them at
first.  A week or so later, have him meet some other friends.
 Take it slow, so you don’t overwhelm him (or your nerves).

2. Pick and choose: Try having your most friendly pals meet
your mate first.  Pick outgoing friends that you’re sure will
strive to include him in conversation.  When your man is up to
the  challenge,  bring  in  the  friends  that  are  harder  to
impress.

3. Relax: It’s hard not to get nervous, but remind yourself
that your partner is probably as nervous as you are.  Try to
be confident, and he’ll be less nervous as well.

 


